
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO DR. J. DANIEL WILLIAMS 

FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE HUDSON COMMUNITY. 

 
WHEREAS, in December 1998, Hudson City Council appointed Dr. Williams to serve on the City’s 

Park Board; and  

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Williams resigned from the Park Board after he was elected by Hudson voters in the 

2001 Municipal Election to serve as an At-Large Council Member; and he served a four-year term 

thereafter, which ended in December 2005; and  

 

WHEREAS, City Council appointed Dr. Williams to a partial term on January 5, 2011, to fill a 

vacancy for At-Large Council Member; and Hudson voters elected Dr. Williams in the 2011 Municipal 

Election to serve the remainder of the term; and  

 

WHEREAS, Hudson voters re-elected Dr. Williams as an At-Large Council Member in the 2013 and 

2017 Municipal Elections to serve two successive four-year terms; and  

 

WHEREAS, at various times during his tenure on Hudson City Council, Dr. Williams served as 

Council Liaison to the Cemetery Board, Community Television Advisory Committee, and Park Board; 

and as Council Representative to the Hudson Officials for Mutual Endeavors (HOME) Committee, 

Income Tax Board of Review, Safe Routes Hudson Committee, and the Volunteer Fire Fighters’ 

Dependents Fund Board; and  

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Williams resigned his At-Large Council position, effective March 20, 2020; and  

 

WHEREAS, it is appropriate to honor and thank Dr. Williams for his willingness to share his time 

and knowledge for the good of the community and the residents of Hudson. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, William D. Wooldredge, President of Council of the City of Hudson, Ohio, do 

hereby urge all residents of the City to acknowledge, congratulate, and thank Councilman J. Daniel 

Williams for thirteen and one-half years of unselfish, dedicated and accomplished Council service to 

the Hudson community. 

 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF:         I have hereunto set my hand and caused 

     the Seal of the City of Hudson to be  

     affixed this 16th day of November, 2021. 

 

                                                       

            

            William D. Wooldredge 

            President of Council 
  
 


